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Comments: Dear US Forest Service

 

I much appreciate all that you have done to help protect and preserve our forests. Thank you. Without your work,

there would be no ancient forests left except a tiny handful in private lands.

 

However, cutting ancient forests on public lands continues today.

 

Please stop all logging on the tiny fraction of ancient forest that remains today. These forests took thousands of

years to mature and once cut, will never be replaced in our lifetimes or those of dozens of generations to come.

This would have no appreciable effect on the supply of timber.

 

Please do the right thing and stop all logging on forest service ancient forests.

 

Sincerely,

 

Larry Burt

 

Portland, Oregon

 

Parent, grandparent, retired elementary public school teacher, 76 years age.


